
Tanworth Educational Foundation 

 

Tanworth Educational Foundation supports both St Patrick’s Academy and Tanworth in Arden 

Academy, the objective of our foundation is to promote and advance the education of the children in 

the Parish of Tanworth-in-Arden. This encourages various fields, not only academic, but provides the 

finance for the projects and enhances the growth of the individual child.  

Every June the headteacher of both academies submit requests of their various projects and present 

this to the trustees of the TEF, which the trustees then consider and then also take into account their 

financial situations and any forthcoming expenditures and will ward grants accordingly.  

In 2019/2020, both schools were awarded £20,000. We plan to continue with these grants in the 

future. The TEF have various properties and land, and plan to keep them in good repair to ensure that 

the best use of its assets are obtained. A full copy of the 2019 accounts are available for public perusal. 


